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         14th December 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Autumn Attainment and Progress Reports 

 

 

The Attainment and Progress Report informs you where your child is attaining in relation to 

the expected attainment for their year group in reading, writing, maths and spelling, 

punctuation and grammar (SPaG).  

 

To understand the “Attainment” phrases used in the report please see below; 

 Working below age related expectations - where they are working over a year 

below the expected standard for their age. 

 Working towards age related expectations - where they are working towards 

the expected standard of the National Programme of Study for their year group. 

 Working at age related expectations– where they are working at the expected 

standard of the National Programme of Study for their year group. 

 Working at greater depth - where they are working at greater depth within the 

expected standard. 

 

You will also find an effort grade next to each subject area. These are graded from A-C. With 

A being the highest effort grade. 

 

The report will also give you information about your child’s personal progress since the start 

of September 2022. Your child’s progress is measured as being one of the following; 

 above expected progress 

 expected progress 

 below expected progress 

You child’s attendance % is also shared with you on at the bottom of the report.  

Please note that the date the attendance data was taken was the 11th December 

2022 (this date may look different on your child’s report but that was due to gremlins in the 

formula which changed the date when we printed them). 

 

I hope this explanation helps but should you require any further clarity please contact your 

child’s class teacher and they will be happy to help. 

 

Kind regards, 

Annie Knoupe 

Headteacher 
 


